
From:   
Sent: Tuesday, May 16, 2023 4:37 PM 
To: Licensing <licencing@sevenoaks.gov.uk>; Jessica Foley <jessica.foley@sevenoaks.gov.uk> 
Subject: 23/01234/LAPRE 'Knockhol tFest' 5/8/23 
 
I would like to object to the issuing of a licence for the above event for the 
following reasons: 
 

1. The number of vehicles estimated is far too great a number for our local 
roads to accommodate – this will cause inconvenience for the whole day. 
In patrticular, Main Road through the village leads on towards Cudham 
Lane which is also especially narrow. There are no satisfactory egress 
points at the ‘bottom‛ of the site. 

2. An event of this nature is bound to create a noise nuisance – music is 
proposed throughout the event through a powerful system, remember all 
neighbours 

3. The event organisers claim the event is largely aimed at children – why 
the alcohol licence application? 

4. The plans show a pedestrian entrance to the field which does not exist ( 
the organiser stressed he will not break through the hedge 

 
Jan and Barry Page 

 
 




